
  August 2018 Newsletter 
 
 
Hi Members, 
 
I know it's hard to believe, but school is almost back in session and we're getting ready to return to our regular 
meetings again too and we hope to see you there! 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

 2018 Fall Cookout and Kickoff meeting will be Sunday, September 9th at Noon at the Village Park 
building. Please bring a dish to pass. RSVP's are very helpful so we can make sure to have enough 
meat. Please let Doreen know if you will be attending. 
 

 We'll be taking memberships and collecting information for clothing orders at the kickoff. 
MEMBERSHIPS for all current club members should be submitted online, at the kickoff meeting or be 
mailed to Doreen Zarecki prior to 10/1. You must have a CURRENT AWSC membership to get the 
discounted trail passes, so please keep that in mind. 
 

 Officer/Board of Director Elections are also taking place. Officers serve one year at a time with no term 
limit. Two of the officers have resigned due to relocation. The Secretary (which also serves as 
the membership chair) and Vice President positions will require new elections. Directors after the 
initial designation, serve a 3 year rotation. To become an officer or director requires a nomination & a 
vote if more than one nomination is received. Our current board members are Jim Demski (2 years left) 
Steve Shulfer (1 year left), Don Moscinski (up for nomination).  
 

 Trail Brushing - we'll be setting dates for our annual fall trail brushing as well. 
 
 
Club News:   

 

 Snowmobile Safety - We no longer have instructors that will teach on behalf of the club, and no club 
members have volunteered to get certified to instruct so we will no longer host Snowmobile safety 
courses - all inquiries should be directed to the DNR website for scheduled training. 
 

 We've got a facebook page! Like us and you'll be notified as each new event gets added to the 
calendar!               https://www.facebook.com/jcsundowners. 

 
 

As always if you have any questions feel free to reach out to any of the club officers.  

 

Meetings are held at 7:00pm the third Monday of each month at the Village Park October - April. 

 

Club Officers: 

President: Bob Wiza   715-457-2741 

Vice President:  

Treasurer: Doreen Zarecki  715-457-6795 

Secretary:  


